
From: Mark Mccarville <Mark.Mccarville@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 1:56 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: I have returned from EMI training 

  

Sir, 

I returned from the Emergency Management Institute, last Monday.  I went directly to the OEMC to 
work on the New Arrivals response, which is why it took me a week to send this to you. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Mark McCarville 

Senior Emergency Management Coordinator 

City of Chicago Department of Public Health 

Emergency Preparedness | Bureau of Health Protection 

1340 S. Damen Ave., Chicago, IL 60608 

Office:  (312) 747-9581 

Mobile: (312)  350-0940 

Mark.Mccarville@cityofchicago.org 
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